
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Brenda Schory, Staff Reporter for the Kane County Chronicle, requested the following records:  

 

“• Copies of any and all FOIA requests, written or electronic, that were submitted to the district 

in June, July and August 2022. 

• Copies of any and all FOIA denial letters the district sent, written or electronic, during the 

months of June, July and August 2022. This would include partial denials to FOIA requests 

during the timeframe.”   

 

This FOIA request was received August 19, 2022 and responded to on August 26, 2022. It took 1 

District employees a total of 30 min ($19.16) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney 

time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


